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Triple P Discussion Groups are being held at WANDS Children’s Centre.
Call now to book your place – 01905 827391
Bedtime Routine
 – 1
st
 March 2016
9.30 – 11.30 am . 
Managing Fighting & Aggression
 -
8
th
 M
arch 2016
 -9.30 – 11.30 am . 
Dealing with Disobedience
 –
   
 15
th
 March 2016
 -9.30 – 11.30 am  
Hassle Free shopping
 –
               
22
nd
 March 2016
 -9.30 – 11.
30 am 
Everyone Welcome  
) 

Dear Parents and Carers,
 

We are delighted to tell you that our new website has finally arrived. Please log on to : www.westlands.worcs.sch.uk to see for yourselves.

On Friday 12th February, we are inviting you to come and join your child in class to look at their work this half term. On this same afternoon there will be an opportunity to meet Mrs Richards, our new Deputy Headteacher. Please report to the school office at 2.45 pm and you will be able to make your way to your child’s class.

I hope you all have a lovely break over half term and I look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday 22nd February.

Kind regards,                           

Rachel Roberts     
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Tomorrow, Thursday 11th February  3.30 - 5.00 pm there will be an E-Safety meeting in school for parents and carers. This is a chance for you to come along and join the staff in some E-Safety training from a computing lead in Worcestershire. 
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	Attendance
Congratulations to the following classes who achieved the best attendance recently :
w/e 22:01:16 Y3 Mrs Sandell’s class with 94.09% attendance
w/e 29:01:16 Y3 Mrs Gulliver’s class with 99.13% attendance
w/e 05:02:16  Y3 Mrs Gulliver’s class with 99.52% attendance
OFSTED take attendance very seriously so it is very important that we all work together to improve our attendance. We thank you for your continued support with this!
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Parents Forum
Thank you to all of 
the staff and Parent Forum helpers who gave their time last Friday to make the school disco a success. The children had a lovely time
.
)                                                   
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Let’s be the best we can be’




